
 
 
 
 

 
 

Circular No.74/2024-25                                  Date :  03  Oct, 2024 
 

 
PARTICIPATION IN THE 15TH ALL INDIA INTER-UNIT BAL BHARATI SPORTS MEET 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in the 15th All 
India Inter-Unit Bal Bharati Sports Meet, representing Bal Bharati Public School, Noida.  
 
To ensure uniformity and team spirit, all participants will be provided with a specially fabricated 
sports kit. The kit will include the following items: 
 

-  01 Tracksuit   
-  01 Pair of Shorts   
-  01 T-shirt   

 
The total cost of the kit is ₹2000, of which 50% will be borne by the school and the remaining 
50% by the participating students. Therefore, you are kindly requested to send ₹1000 in cash 
to teacher in charge for the game, latest by Friday, 4th October 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
Distribution 
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 Staff  
 Broadcast Groups 
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